From: Victoria McCauley

To: Lee Peltzman

Cc: Tom Hutton

Subject: WRRL(AM) renewal File No. 0000115729
Date: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 1:17:00 PM
Attachments: imaqge001.png

Dear Lee—

I hope you are well. | am writing to ask about the status of the above referenced station. During my
review of this station’s short term renewal application and record, I found that it lost its licensed site
in 2018, and was operating pursuant to technical STA at a different site until January 3, 2020, when
the last STA expired. No STA to remain silent or to continue operation pursuant to the technical
STA or CP application is on file, and the renewal does not mention it. Please file the appropriate
silent or technical STA to show the operating status of the station and also amend the renewal
application if it is silent. Also let me know when you file, so | can review the renewal. Thanks.

Vicky McCauley

Victoria McCauley
Attorney/Advisor
Audio Division
Media Bureau

202 418 2136
Victoria.McCauley@fcc.gov
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